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Dear parents/carers,

| am writing to remind you about our no nuts policy in school. It is crucial that
children are not given any items in their lunchbox which contain nuts. This includes
Nutella sandwiches, biscuits, breakfast bars etc. The reason for this is that we have a
number of children in school with severe nut allergies and we must be able to keep
everybody safe.

At playtime, children may have a piece of fruit or vegetable as a snack. Cereal bars,
crisps or any other snacks are not allowed. This must be put in their bag or coat
pocket and not their lunchbox. Children are not allowed to get snacks from their
lunchbox at playtime. In KS2, once children put their lunchbox on the trolley, the
trolley is taken to the dining room and cannot be accessed until lunchtime. In the
younger year groups, children have milk and fruit time so probably do not need
anything else.

Thank you for your continued support,
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Mrs Grant
Head of School
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